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Russell, Merlin

From: Russell, Merlin
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 8:35 AM
To: 'Rick J. Stebnisky'
Cc: Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com; Keith Morrison; Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com; Ron M. 

Noark; Knauss, Elizabeth; Matthews, Scott E; Tripp, Anthony
Subject: RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of Field Activities

Good Morning Rick, 
 
Notification received. 
 
merlin 
 

From: Rick J. Stebnisky [mailto:rstebnisky@ectinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 7:53 AM 
To: Russell, Merlin 
Cc: Bob.Schoepke@safety‐kleen.com; Keith Morrison; Jeff.Curtis@safety‐kleen.com; Ron M. Noark; Knauss, Elizabeth; 
Matthews, Scott E 
Subject: Safety‐Kleen Systems, Inc.‐Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of Field Activities 
 
Hello Merlin:    
  
Per Rule 62-780.220(1) F.A.C., please be advised that field activities are scheduled for the referenced Safety-Kleen 
facility in Tampa, FL.      
  
Specifically:  On Friday 03/21/2014, monitor well MW-2 will be replaced with a new well.  MW-2 was found to be damaged 
during the February groundwater sampling event (apparently due to construction activities for the new sewer system 
installation).  The replacement well "MW-2R" will be constructed by a certified water well contractor in the same manner 
and in the same borehole as the previous well, and the top-of-casing elevation will be surveyed relative to the elevations 
of other nearby monitor wells. 
  
Thank you.... Rick 
  
  


